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Volunteer meeting:
Our next scheduled meeting is January 29, 2011. It will be an all day event, starting at noon and lasting until 5 pm that evening.  We are inviting family members, friends, and concerned citizens to an Open House to meet and greet other members in our data base. 
Invitation letters has been sent to all the institutional coordinators to send to their family members, and friends inviting them to the Open House. We sent an e-mail blast, and one of our volunteers (Ms. Dee Williams) assisted with the snail mail.
Legislative Update:
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We met with Senator McFadden to discus the legislation we are having introduce in the up coming general assembly session. We are seeking two separate bills to be introduced: One, having the authority solely in the hands of the parole commission to parole eligible lifers; and bill two, after a person serving a parole eligible life sentence, (serving one life sentence, highlighting not to include "life without parole") has served 25 years without being paroled, may petition the court for judicial review of the decision.  (No other legal issues may be raised)

We attended an annual Summit hosted by Marc Steiner in Annapolis and presented packages of information on the lifers issue to the President of the Senate’s office, and the speaker of the House. We also met with Senator McFadden’s staff to finalize the language for the legislation, and met with Senators and Delegates seeking co sponsorship of the legislation. 
Jessup Region:
JCI

Letters from: Arlando Jones III
MCI-J

MCI-W
We attended an I-WISH meeting on 1/13/2011 at MCI-W, and are scheduled to attend again on 1/27/2011
Letter from: Etta Myers, and Geralene Lincoln

Hagerstown Region:
MCTC:
Letters From: Alfred L. Brown

MCI-H

Letters From: Ra’uf Matin
RCI

We are attending a Lifers Banquet at RCI on January 20, 2011

Letters from: Hercules Williams
Cumberland Region:
WCI
Letters From: Clairbone Roberts
Charles Hursey Sr., Robert Watson

Ronald E. Keihl Jr.
NBCI

Letters From: Jermaine Holt
Easton Shore Region:

ECI: Letters From:
Ronald L. Smith

General News

We are working with a new intern student from Towson State University to assist us with the upkeep of the database. 
Supported in part by a grand from

OSI- Baltimore
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The strength of any effort, is the exact measure of its result.

“Never give in – Never give up.”
Walter Lomax

P.O. Box 33313

M.R.J. I. 4 Phases

Baltimore, Maryland 21218
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